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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

11/09/2018  15:32:412018/3788/P SUPPRT Nadia Crandall I support this application.  The house is in a state of disrepair and the neighbourhood would be much 

improved by the refurbishments proposed.

11/09/2018  15:32:432018/3788/P SUPPRT Nadia Crandall I support this application.  The house is in a state of disrepair and the neighbourhood would be much 

improved by the refurbishments proposed.

11/09/2018  16:51:562018/3788/P NOBJ Elliott Smedley I am in favour of the proposed plans as they are sympathetic to the original buildings of Eton Villas and 

general enhance the Eton Villas enclave.
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